
Ann Machado - 81 Brighton Ave. - Permit #2013-02572 

Phillip -

I have done my initial zoning review and at this time I cannot complete my review. You need to provide a plot 
plan that is to scale that shows the shape of the lot (dimensioned) and the existing footprint and proposed 
footprint with the two additions.  I need to be able to scale the setbacks. 

Also, now that we are doing electronic plan review, each plan needs to include a graphic or bar scale. We have to 
be able to calibrate our measuring tool when doing our review.

Please submit the pdf of the plot plan directly t o me.

Thanks.

Ann Machado

Ann Machado
Zoning Specialist 
Planning & Urban Development
Portland City Hall
(207) 874-8709
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